
 

       

    
  

14 February 2025 

Our Ref: TWE.JCP.Timetable2 

Dear Families 

After half term we will be moving to Timetable 2 for our Success Sessions. This timetable has a 

greater focus on the option subjects. You will be able to match these sessions to the subjects that 

were highlighted on your son/daughters individual Success Session invite letter that went home a 

week or so ago. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

       

    
  

 

A reminder that a late bus runs each day at 4.00pm. If you have any questions or queries then please 

let me know. 

Have a lovely half term. 

Yours faithfully 

Tom West 

Mr T West 

Deputy Headteacher 


